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Knighton 
Newsletter 

Your Local Team 

What matters to you  

•  Priority 1: Burglaries. 

You said: Burglaries are a concern for the neighbourhood.  

We did:  We have continued with increased patrols across the beat, as well as crime prevention advice delivered during scheduled beat 

surgeries , also through our social media page.  

 

•  Priority 2:Anti-Social Behaviour  (ASB) 

You Said:  There is an increase in concerning and upsetting ASB in the area of South Knighton Road. 

We Did:  Since enforcement action was taken last month, we are pleased to see a reduction in incidents at this location. That aside, we 

are still continuing to work with the LCC to address the issues going forward  and take enforcement action to prevent re-occurrence .  

 

• Priority 3: The use of illegal e-scooters/bikes across the area.  

You said:  You see illegal and dangerous use of E-scooters/ Bikes travelling across the neighbourhood.  

We did: We will continue to address this concern and tackle the use of illegal e scooter/bikes, through enforcement and seizure of the 
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Other Local News 

Community engagements 

Come and speak to your local beat team about any issues or concerns you may have or to raise any issues effecting you or your 

local community. Officers will be available at the following events: 

11:00, Sunday 7th September 2025 at Knighton Park Palmerston Way  

11:00, Monday 8th September 2025 at Stoneygate Baptist Church  

15:00, Thursday 18th September 2025 at Muston Gardens  

15:00, Friday 19th September 2025 at Milford Road  

10:30, Wednesday 24th September 2025 at Tesco Aberdale Road  

15:00, Sunday 28th September 2025 at Knighton Park (Bike Marking Event) 

 

For all our crime prevention advice visit: www.leics.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention 

Our advice offers best practice for you to follow alongside practical crime prevention methods: from basic hints and tips to 

Crime Prevention 

We rely on feedback and concerns raised by 

the community. To take part in a short survey 

regarding confidence in Leicestershire Police, 

please use the QR code to the left. In turn, 

We will soon be saying goodbye to the summer months and hello to Autumn! This time of year with the darker nights drawing in, his-

torically  we see an increase in residential Burglaries. Despite the increase, since 2019, we have seen an overall reduction in this type 

of crime year on year. We  will continue to conduct high visibility patrols and maintain a strong policing presence in the community 

and continue the trend.  

• Keep doors and windows locked, even when you're at home. 

• Install motion-sensor lighting around entrances and driveways. 

• Trim hedges and bushes to eliminate hiding spots for intruders. 

• Secure sheds and garages—burglars often target tools and bikes stored there 

     

                                                                   ——————————————— 

The Knighton Fun Day is happening on Sunday, 7th September 2025, starting at 8:00 AM at Knighton Park, Leicester. As 
a beat team we are looking forward to this event, it is a great opportunity to meet the residents of Knighton and give you 
also the opportunity to see the team. Hopefully the sun will be shining!! 

http://www.leics.police.uk/cp/crime-prevention

